
On Apr 12, 2018, at 8:52 PM, Sarah Olds wrote: 

 

Hey guys!  Just wanted to send a quick email and ask that you keep me in your prayers.  I have 

had a reoccurring cough for 4 or 5 months now.  I had a chest x-ray done on Monday and it looks 

like I have pneumonia.  I’m waiting for some test results to come back to make sure its not 

something more serious like tuberculosis.  Not that pneumonia is fun but praying that that’s all it 

is!  I’ve started taking an antibiotic and will repeat a check X-ray in a few weeks.   

 

On another note, things are going great here at Masana!  We have between 35 and 45 boys each 

day at the center and we’ve already had 9 or 10 boys to make the choice to go home thus far this 

year!!!  God is definitely moving!! 

 

Thanks for standing with us in prayer!  We love ya’ll!! 

 

 

Sarah Olds-Mondlane 


